
   
 

Student Assistants (SHK/WHF)  
for the support of a scientific congress 

for two months with 8 hours per week 
 

The Institute of Food and Resource Economics (ILR) is organising the Congress of the European 
Association of Agricultural Economists (EAAE) from 26 to 29 August 2025. The EAAE 2025 Congress 
is the leading networking event in Europe to discuss current issues of the agricultural and food 
sector. To strengthen our team, we are looking for student assistants for 8 hours per week in July 
and August to support the congress. The principal working period of the assistants will be 18 - 29 
August at the Poppelsdorf Campus.  

 

What needs to be done? 

• Welcoming participants and managing the registration and information desk 
• Assisting participants with orientation on-site and providing information 
• Helping to maintain cleanliness and order in the catering area 
• Supporting the social and program activities 
• Assisting with setting up and removing the conference equipment 

What are we looking for? 

• Reliability and ability to work in a team 
• Strong communication skills and friendly, service-oriented demeanor  
• Strong English language skills 

What do we offer? 

• Learn about the processes involved in a scientific conference 
• Work in a international environment 
• Get insights into agricultural and food economics fields 

We look forward to applications from candidates who would like to actively contribute to the 
successful organization of the EAAE Congress with commitment, strong communication and 
organizational skills, 

Please send your questions and your application documents (cover letter, CV) by 30.04.2025 via e-
mail to: gz@ilr.uni-bonn.de.  

 

https://www.ilr1.uni-bonn.de/en/institute-for-food-and-resource-economics?set_language=en
https://www.ilr1.uni-bonn.de/eaaecongress2025/en
mailto:gz@ilr.uni-bonn.de

